Raytheon

Integrated Defense Systems

528 Boston Post Road Sudbury, Massachusetts 01776-3375 USA 978.440.1000

December 16, 2005

Mr. Brian Monahan Conservation Commission/Wayland Town Hall 41 Cochituate Road Wayland, MA 01778

Re:

Response to Public Comments
Former Raytheon Facility
430 Boston Post Road
Wayland, Massachusetts (the "Site")
RTN 3-22408

Dear Mr. Brian Monahan:

Thank you for your interest in the Raytheon Site and your participation in the Public Involvement process. The purpose of this letter is to notify you that Environmental Resources Management (ERM), on behalf of Raytheon Company (Raytheon) has developed a document incorporating responses to all public comments regarding the Phase II – Comprehensive Site Assessment and Phase II Remedy Action Plan for the Northern Area.. Copies of this document are available for your review and are located in the public repositories at the Wayland Public Library and the Wayland Board of Health Office. The document is also located on the Site Webpage:

www.ermne.com username: raytheon password: wayland *case sensitive

Raytheon is committed to assessing and cleaning up the Site to ensure that a level of no significant risk to public safety, health and the environment is achieved. Again, thank you for your interest in the Site. Raytheon looks forward to your continued public participation throughout the completion of this important project.

Sincerely,

Edwin P. Madera Raytheon Company

Sr. Environmental Engineer

cc:

Mr. John Drobinski, ERM, 399 Boylston Street, 6th Floor, Boston, MA

Mr. Ben Gould, CMG, 600 Charlton Street, Southbridge, MA Massachusetts DEP, Northeast Regional Office – Boston, MA

Wayland Board of Health (PIP Repository) Wayland Public Library (PIP Repository)

PIP Participants